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12/01/2020  22:41:132019/5547/P OBJ Edward & Angela 

Lyndon-Stanford

We object to the proposal.  The house in question (No. 8) and the neighbouring No. 10 are both 

semi-detached and form a harmonious symmetrical pair, in the original style of a number of houses on the 

West side of Tanza Road.  The proposed construction would spoil the look of No. 8 and of the No. 8 and No. 

10 pair, completely unbalancing the construction of the pair and forming an awkward arrangement.  

Furthermore, the proposed dormer windows are over-large and out of proportion to the building of No. 8.

Though it is a minor matter, the side elevation drawing of the present construction shows two chimney stacks -  

the left-hand  (West) one is not there. In addition, the detailing on the side wall of the dormer window on the 

street/east side is not clear.

Edward and Angela Lyndon-Stanford, owners of No. 2 Tanza Road.

10/01/2020  15:53:142019/5547/P INT Harriett Brand I am a resident and neighbour at 12 Tanza Road and I believe the application for dormer windows should be 

denied as this part of the road has a lovely aspect, consistent and in keeping with the conservation area.  The 

roofline is beautiful down the hill and I can only see a jarring roofline were this building to be the exception.
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